
Minutes of Nunnington Parish Council held in the Village Hall on Monday 25th July 20022 

 

1. There were no apologies, Dr Phillips was on video link. 
2. The minutes from the previous meeting were read and signed as a correct record.  
3. The Chairman commented on the lack of acknowledgement that the Parish Council had 

donated the Jubilee coins to the children in the Nunnington Newsletter. 
4. There was a lengthy discussion on the planning application for a third house on the land 

west of Rectory Lane at the old abattoir site. Various residents in the village expressed their 
concerns, basically the lack of parking space for two extra cars and the boundary wall with 
Ryemoor. The question was raised concerning Nunnington Settlement Trust selling the 
houses, although the planning application stated that the houses were for housing Estate 
staff. It was decided that the Clerk would write a similar letter to the planning office as sent 
in 2016,2017 and 2020. 

5. Planning application for change of use to residential annex at Rosedene, Church Street for Dr 
and Mrs Phillips met with no objection. 

6. Grant Scheme- The Clerk to look into the possibility for applying for more salt heaps. 
7. The wooden seats put on the bank above Stonegrave and on river bank by Low Moor were 

reported by Dr Phillips to be in disrepair. The Clerk to inform the AOB office. 
8. There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.15.  The next meeting scheduled for 

October 27th 2022. 


